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HB3501 bill does nothing to support or solve the issues those who are homeless 

experience and shifts the services burden to the entire community.  Similar bills in 

other states have increased the stickiness of street living, and the related negative 

impacts to the surrounding communities that are affected. Bills like this drive 

communities into a downward spiral that only those with the means can escape. 


